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Dekalb County… 

GDOT Statement concerning I-20 road buckling 
 

ATLANTA— Georgia DOT crews are responding to an issue that has closed I-20 Westbound 

between Candler and Gresham Roads. A section of the roadway has buckled, likely due to an 

issue with an underground utility instillation. Inspectors are assessing the situation and crews are 

prepared to work quickly to repair the interstate. Until further information is available we cannot 

provide an estimated time for repairs to be made. More information will be shared as soon 

possible. In the meantime, I-20 westbound traffic is being diverted off the Interstate at I-285 

(north or south). No traffic from either I-285 northbound or southbound is being permitted to exit 

onto I-20 West 

 

For more information Call 511, visit 511ga.org, or download the Georgia 511 app.  
 

 

 

### 
 

 Visit us on Facebook or Twitter. 

http://511ga.org/
http://www.facebook.com/GeorgiaDOT
http://twitter.com/gadeptoftrans
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I-20 Westbound Road Closure 
             Detour Map 

Westbound I-20 traffic 
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around Atlanta 
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